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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON SUPERINTENDENT’S EMPLOYMENT CONTRACT

The Rutherford Board of Education is looking to renegotiate and extend the terms of the
employment contract with the Superintendent of Schools.

Let this serve as notice to the public that there will be a public hearing of the contract terms at
the Regular Meeting of the Rutherford Board of Education scheduled for Monday, June 3, 2024,
7:00 pm, to be conducted in the cafeteria at Rutherford High School, 56 Elliott Place, Rutherford,
NJ (entrance by way of Fairview Avenue). After the public hearing, the Board will be voting to
accept or reject the contract during the course of the same Regular Meeting.
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